
  
         

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
For more information about the rate increase, please contact FWSC at (979) 968-6475 or in person at our office:  

200 Bordovsky Road La Grange, TX 78945. 

 

FWSC’s Board of Director Meetings are held every third Monday of the Month at 5:30 P.M. at the FWSC  

Office, with the exception of February’s meeting held on February 13, 2023. Members are encouraged to attend. To  

be placed on the agenda, please contact the FWSC Office five (5) days before the meeting.  

 New Base Rate (0 Gallons) 
5/8” X 3/4” Meter $39.00 

1” Meter $97.50 

1 ½” Meter $195.00 

2” Meter $312.00 

3” Meter $585.00 

 Current Base Rate (0 Gallons) 
5/8” X 3/4” Meter $37.00 

1” Meter $92.50 

1 ½” Meter $185.00 

2” Meter $295.00 

3” Meter $555.00 

Current Water Usage Rates 

 (Per 1,000 Gallons) 
0 to 4,000 Gallons $5.25 

4,001 to 8,000 Gallons $5.50 

8,001 to 12,000 Gallons $6.00 

12,001 to 20,000 Gallons $7.00 

20,001 to 40,000 Gallons $8.00 

40,001 to 60,000 Gallons $9.00 

60,001 to 75,000 Gallons $10.00 

75,001 to 90,000 Gallons $11.00 

90,001 to 100,000 Gallons $12.00 

100,001 Gallons & Over $13.00 

New Water Usage Rates 

 (Per 1,000 Gallons) 
0 to 4,000 Gallons $5.75 

4,001 to 8,000 Gallons $6.00 

8,001 to 12,000 Gallons $6.50 

12,001 to 20,000 Gallons $7.50 

20,001 to 40,000 Gallons $8.50 

40,001 to 60,000 Gallons $9.50 

60,001 to 75,000 Gallons $10.50 

75,001 to 90,000 Gallons $11.50 

90,001 to 100,000 Gallons $12.50 

100,001 Gallons & Over $13.50 

NOTICE OF RATE INCREASE 

Fayette Water Supply Corporation  

P.O. Box 724 

200 Bordovsky Rd 

La Grange, TX 78945 

Office (979) 968-6475 

Fax (979) 968-8239 

www.fayettewsc.com 

FWSC IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER AND EMPLOYER                Page 1 of 1 

 

The Fayette Water Supply Corporation (“FWSC”) Board of Directors held a public meeting on August 15, 2022 and  

voted to increase the monthly base rate and water usage rates for water service for all members to be effective the October  

2022 billing cycle.  

This rate increase is felt necessary to accommodate the significant increase in demand for rural water due to historical 

growth in land sales and housing development that Fayette County is experiencing. To accommodate this development 

necessitates that FWSC expand their current infrastructure, including drilling a new well. This comes alongside the 

continued elevated costs for supplies and services to maintain the existing infrastructure.  

 

The breakdown of this rate increase is explained below: 


